
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BORDER DEVELOPMENTS BETWEEN 
THAILAND AND CAMBODIA 
 
 
July 28, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
APL Logistics would like to update you on the latest developments concerning the ongoing border 
tensions between Thailand and Cambodia.  
 
Following initial clashes in May 2025, the situation has escalated, culminating in a full closure of the 
border as of July 24, 2025. Military activity has intensified in recent days, particularly in areas adjacent to 
the Thai-Cambodian border. 
 
Current Situation Overview: 

• The military activities are concentrated near the border zones. 
• Our facilities in both Cambodia and Thailand are located away from the affected areas and 

remain fully operational. 
• All APL Logistics staff in both countries are safe. 
• Ports, terminals, and airports across Cambodia and Thailand continue to operate normally 

without disruption. 
 
Our teams are actively monitoring the situation and remain in close contact with factories and vendors. 
Should conditions deteriorate, we are prepared to activate our Business Continuity Plan to ensure 
minimal impact to our operations and service delivery. 
 
For further assistance or inquiries, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or your local APL 
Logistics office. We appreciate your continued understanding and patience during this time 
       
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  
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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. 
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 


